
 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 

Thursday, October 21, 2021, at 5:30 PM 

275 West Main Street 

Minutes 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT  

Dave Hathaway, Max Mitchell, Dan Olson, Damon Bahr, Ron Jones, Kirk Durbin 

OTHERS PRESENT 

Community Services Director John Bradley 

WELCOME 

INVOCATION/INSPIRATIONAL THOUGHT 

Community Services Director John Bradley shared an invocation.  

MEETING MINUTES 

1. Board Member Olson motioned to approve the 7-8-2021 Minutes, and Board Member Mitchell 
seconded the motion. All were in favor of the motion.  

NEW BUSINESS 

2. Community Services Director John Bradley welcomed new member Kirk Durbin onto the board.  

3. Community Member Janelle Duel talked with the board members about why she thinks we should 
preserve the old Jr. High in Santaquin. She provided some facts about the building, and how she 
thinks it can still be used.  

4.  Community Member Art Adcock talked with the board members about why he thinks we should 
preserve the old Jr. High in Santaquin. He provided the pros and cons to keeping the building.  

5.    Community Services Director John and board members take a moment to discuss the old Jr. High 
and the pros/ cons to keeping it.  

6. Reconnaissance Survey Application Review 

 Community Services Director John talked about the value of paying for a reconnaissance 
survey. He then reviewed with the board members a current proposal for a reconnaissance 
survey.  

 In January the board will discuss new projects they want to fund.   
 Board Member Jones motioned to accept the Kirk Huffaker reconnaissance survey 

proposal and Board Member Bahr seconded the motion. All were in favor of the motion. 

7. Historical Site Booklet 

 Community Services Director John talked about how he will have museum staff help make 
the historical site booklet printable by the summer 2022. He will bring a draft copy to the 
January meeting.  

 Board members reviewed the current historic sites in the booklet and discussed them.  

 Community Services Director John talked about how when he was in Nashville there was a 
lot of signage of the history. Currently in Santaquin some homes have plaques on them. 
Board Member Kirk Durbin talked about putting this information online with pictures and 
virtual tours.  



 Board members discussed some of the potential places and information they can add to the 
booklet. 

COMMITTEE MEMBER UPDATES, QUESTIONS, RECOMMENDATIONS 

NEXT MEETING 

8. Thursday January 13, 2022; 7:00pm 

ADJOURNMENT 
Board Member Bahr motioned to adjourn the meeting and Board Member Hathaway seconded the 
motion. All were in favor of the motion.  

 ATTEST: 

    
Board/Committee Chair  Meeting Recorder 

 


